CLARKSDALE, MISSISSIPPI
No. 1 State Street - - Phone Main 4-4908

January 22, 1957

Maurice ', Nittler

Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear-lir, Nittler:

Wie have your letter of January 15 requesting verification of

our reception of September 6, 1956, Evidently your first

letter requesting verfication was misplaced, Please accept®

this letter as your verfication of our reception of September 6,

1956,

Sincerely,
& <
(o

Eddie Zoch
Program Director
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